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Greetings Brothers and Sisters in Christ throughout South Carolina! Truly The LORD has blessed this 
effort and the Prison Ministries of Carolina Transitional Home is 98% complete. The PMoC Transitional Home will 
become operational on September 1st, 2021 and will be the first of its kind for the SDA church in South Carolina. 
We give Praises to God for His guidance and His faithful servants in the Carolina churches, our servant leaders of 
the Carolina Conference and the Southern Union and North American Division Prison Ministries servants, all of 
whom have contributed.  

Thus we will begin the next phase of the ministry, Project Our Brothers Keeper, the burden given to 
Brother William Morgan by our Father in Heaven, to provide a place of SDA biblically based healing, training and 
acclimation for the forgotten and institutionalized with no positive environments in which to return. Our goal, with 
your help, is to provide a 1st class SDA environment for these men to begin their journey back into society.  
In preparation for this, we are now seeking offerings in the form of the following: 

Exterior: 
Seating/tables for exterior deck 
American flag w/ pole (deck/wall mount), Door mats at all 4 doors 
SDAdish satellite dish and receiver, we will not be bringing cable into the home, only biblical media.  
Two work bees will be held on July 25th and August 22nd to prepare the lawn and perform landscaping. It is during 
these days that we ask the Brothers and Sisters who are able to come help prepare the lawn, much work is yet to be 
done on the lawn. Bushes, flowers, potted plants for the deck, and other landscaping tasks will need to be performed 
and we can only do this with your assistance. If any of the brethren are in the landscaping business, we ask for 
donations in the form of sod, shrubbery, and expertise. We would also ask for the ladies to contact Linda and 
organize to prepare sandwiches and fruit, water and juices for the volunteers on these days. July 25th coordinator is 
David Dorn at ddorn@sc.rr.com. August 22nd coordinator TBD 
NOTE: Funds have been allocated for a memorial to Brother William (Bill) Chaney who tirelessly worked to help 
realize God’s mission given to Brother Bill Morgan, to reach our oft forgotten Brothers. We are requesting a group 
of volunteers, friends and acquaintances of Brother Bill, who would donate time and talent to design and install a 
small memorial garden (10’ x 10”) with a sitting bench in the yard at the home. Volunteers can contact Linda  or 
your church PMoC representative to sign up and be prepared to install the garden during one or both of the work 
bees on 7/25 or 8/22. 
This is not a final list, if the Lord leads you to provide something for these men, please contact Linda or your church 
PMoC representative to discuss. 
Please contact Linda Tannis at  mnypearl@icloud.com to coordinate material offerings so as not to duplicate items, 
financial offerings, can be made at your local church denoted as PMoC Transitional Home on the envelope.  
In closing, the transitional home will now require a monthly operating budget of $2,000.00, the ministry is prepared 
for the following 2-3 months after opening. However, we are seeking 8 churches/individuals to commit to a $250.00 
per month offering for the Operational Fund. This ongoing offering will pay for monthly expenses such as 
electricity, insurance, groceries, & educational training materials, and other operational expenses.  

Our High Priest, Jesus Christ has commissioned his followers to go the forgotten, so we ask all of you to be involved 
in this effort and we praise God for your faithfulness. Please visit our website at Prison Ministries of Carolina to 
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mailto:ddorn@sc.rr.com
mailto:mnypearl@icloud.com
https://prisonministriesofcarolina.org/


"Project Our Brothers Keeper"  
Prison Ministries of Carolina  

140 Semm Sease Road, Gilbert, South Carolina 29054  
or email at info@prisonministriesofcarolina.org  

Frida, July 02, 2021  
Board Chairman – Larry Barker  

Treasurer – Robert Dhason 

2  
  

  

view our progress and the India/Nepal ministries. A Grand Opening Ceremony will be held on Wednesday, 
September 1st at the home. 

PMoC Board of Trustees: 
William Morgan – Founder – Member Columbia 1st Church - wmorgan9@sc.rr.com 
Larry Barker – Chairman – Member Charleston SDA Church - larrybarker58@gmail.com 
Robert Dhason – Treasurer – Member West Columbia SDA Church - rjdhason@yahoo.com 
Tony Bowers – Columbia 1st Prison Ministries Coordinator – Member Columbia 1st - tbowers355@gmail.com 
Linda Tannis – Secretary – Member Columbia 1st - mnypearl@icloud.com 
Victor Lopez – Pastor Swansea Hispanic SDA Church 
David Dorn – Member Three Angels SDA Church – ddorn@sc.rr.com 
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